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DID YOU KNOW?

PATASKALA SOUTH FORK 

The SWL District passed a bond in 2017 for $78,369,647. This bond was part
of an Ohio Facilities Construction Committee (OFCC) project which allowed
the state to contribute an additional $51,936,242 to the building and
renovating of schools. Since that bond, the District has renovated the
preschool, built a new high school and intermediate, renovated Etna
Elementary and is currently in the process of renovating Kirkersville
Elementary which will re-open in the fall of 2024.   

The original scope of the OFCC master plan included renovating Pataskala
Elementary. In August 2021, the District worked with the OFCC to amend the
master plan to remove the renovation of Pataskala Elementary and add a new
K-3 building instead. The future Pataskala South Fork Elementary is located
on Watkins Rd. next to the current Kirkersville Elementary. Progress can be
seen weekly as you’re driving down Watkins Rd. The old middle school
(current Kirkersville Elementary) next to the new elementary, will be abated
this summer and plans for additional parking are in the works. 

THE RESIDENCES AT EASTWOOD
 (RT.40 IN REYNOLDSBURG)
apartments - 264
condominiums - 159
single family - 248

**apartments will open in spring 2024

FUTURE DEVELOPMENTS


